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Meeting in-person is critical to consultation on major projects, such as 
the Liverpool Range Wind Farm’s proposed Modification Application.  
We have therefore decided to postpone our plans to travel to NSW  
for consultation activities until further notice.
At the time of writing, Victoria has closed its border to NSW and there are strict guidelines 
on gatherings, therefore it would be remiss of us to pursue with our rescheduled dates.  

To avoid confusion, we have decided against committing to new dates at this point in time, 
however we will endeavour to provide at least 3 weeks’ notice as soon as it’s practical to 
confirm new dates.

POSTPONED

Rest assured, we will not be submitting the proposed Modification Application until we 
have had the opportunity to consult face-to-face with the community, to get your input 
and help shape the proposed changes to the Approved Project.

Please make sure you are signed up to receive the e-newsletter to keep across this activity 
as the COVID-19 goal posts continue to change. Importantly, stay safe and healthy!

SIGN UP AND STAY INFORMED
Subscribe to receive the newsletter  
by email or post, by contacting us at:  
liverpoolrangewindfarm@tiltrenewables.com

Liverpool Range 
Wind Farm
Consultation Week has been postponed 
due to the COVID-19 outbreak in NSW 
and interstate travel restrictions.
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